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September 2023 News and Welcome!
jhoroskovic@lakelandslittlelearnerns.com
Main Center Phone: 262-723-8391 Jackson Wrap-Around: 262-325-1802

0m Lakeland’s Little Learners Jackson Wrap-Around

Dear Families,

Welcome back to all and a very happy school year to everyone! I am very eager to meet new
friends and welcome back many from last year. I have been told that “education is our power to
change the world.” It is my hope that the instruction my program will provide will help to arm
your children with the knowledge needed to help themselves and others to excel.

September News

In the month of September each year, we discover Art. Pablo Picasso said that “Every child is
an artist” As the children express their creativity, we hope to learn about art in its many
forms. As we get acquainted with each other, the students will have the chance to work together
to create masterpieces on canvases that will be displayed at our program. We also hope to paint
with splatter using acrylics, paint movements like Edgar Degas, and light as did Claude Monet.

Reminders

-Entry into the Jackson Wrap-Around program is through door #9. You must walk up from the
parking lot, as driving on the service road is not permitted.

When you get to the door, please ring the doorbell and I will open the door for you because all
doors are kept locked. You will need to sign-in using our time clock. If you are new to
Lakeland’s Little Learners, be sure to watch for an email from Procare containing the number
you will use. If you have been with us before, your number is the same. New families will also
get a second email inviting you to sign up for the Family Engagement feature. If you were with
us last year and did not sign up, let the office know and they can send you a new invitation.

Please do not bring a child experiencing symptoms of illness. Absences due to illness or any
other reason should be called into the main center (262) 723-8391, ext. 201 or text/voice
message to our Wrap-Around phone (262) 325-1802. Thank you! in advance for your help
keeping everyone healthy and letting us know they are safe.

I post all information for Lakeland’s Little Learners such as our daily schedule, snack menu,
operating policies, lesson plans, and other important information by our mailboxes. If you
would like a hard copy of any item let me know and I will get them for you. The Wisconsin
Administrative Code DCF 251 can be found on the Department of Children and Families
website: https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/files/publications/pdf/205.pdf.

-Please make sure to tell me about any updates needed to contact or health information,
especially any new allergies.

Looking forward to an amazing year ahead,

Ms Jasmina




